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  Mastering Project Management Strategy and
Processes Randal Wilson,2015 Mastering Project
Management Strategy and Processes gives managers
powerful insights and tools for structuring and
managing any project based on business strategy
and how that project will be used. Starting with
project objectives, it demonstrates how to
establish processes that optimally group actions
at each stage of the project lifecycle - thereby
maximizing the likelihood of success. This bookis
part of a new series of six cutting-edge project
management guides for both working practitioners
and students. Like all books in this series, it
offers deep practical insight into the successful
design, management, and control of complex modern
projects. Using real case studies and proven
applications, expert authors show how multiple
functions and disciplines can and must be
integrated to achieve a successful outcome.
Individually, these books focus on realistic,
actionable solutions, not theory. Together, they
provide comprehensive guidance for working project
managers at all levels, as well as indispensable
knowledge for anyone pursuing professional
certification or other accreditation in the field.
  The One-Page Project Manager Clark A.
Campbell,2010-09-24 The One-Page Project Manager
shows you how to boil down any project into a
simple, one-page document that can be used to
communicate all essential details to upper
management, other departments, suppliers, and
audiences. This practical guide will save time and
effort, helping you identify the vital parts of a
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project and communicate those parts and duties to
other team members.
  The Intentional Project Manager Harry
Hall,2016-02-14 This is a great time to manage
projects. There have never been more opportunities
for you to achieve your project goals and make an
impact on your world. If you are like most project
managers today, you are overwhelmed with several
projects and you have too little time to get it
all done. As you struggle with project estimates,
budgets, and risks, you engage with team members
that bring their personal and professional issues
into your world. Your ability to influence and
manage these individuals is essential to your
success.Tolerance can be a great trait. However,
project managers must be deliberate in what we
will tolerate and what we will not tolerate.
Project managers must not permit things that cause
disorder, degradation, and uncertainty.In this
book -- The Intentional Project Manager -- Harry
Hall shares ten things project managers should
never tolerate. The book includes tips, tools, and
techniques that you can apply to achieve your
project objectives and improve your success. This
book is a practical go-to guide, offering useful
and actionable advice for ten common project
problems: 1. Poor communication 2. Burned-out team
members 3. Ineffective risk management 4. A slack
team member 5. Team members that fail to own their
gaps 6. Poorly run meetings 7. Individuals who
cause division 8. Mediocre quality 9. Disrespect
between the project manager and the project team
10. Poor decision makingDon't miss opportunities
to apply your interpersonal skills to improve your
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project success and advance your career.
  The World Class Project Manager Robert K.
Wysocki,James P Lewis,2001-02-08 Effective project
management is becoming a critical mission skill
for individuals and organizations in every
industry. Faster product life cycles, the
widespread adoption of cross-functional teams, and
the increasing demands of customers are all
contributing to the growing need for professional
managers who know how to marshal resources, make
decisions, and ensure the smooth flow of projects
from idea to launch. In The World Class Project
Manager, Robert Wysocki and James Lewis offer a
highly practical handbook for anyone who aspires
to achieve superior project-manager skills.
Featuring self-assessment tools, showcasing best
practices from the field, and drawing on their own
extensive experience in training project managers
around the world, the authors provide a
comprehensive program for crafting a career
development plan and putting it into action.
  Project Management for the Unofficial Project
Manager (Updated and Revised Edition) Kory
Kogon,Suzette Blakemore,2024-01-16 No project
management training? No problem! In today’s
workplace, employees are routinely expected to
coordinate and manage projects. Yet, chances are,
you aren’t formally trained in managing
projects—you’re an unofficial project manager.
FranklinCovey experts Kory Kogon and Suzette
Blakemore understand the importance of leadership
in project completion and explain that people are
crucial in the formula for success. This updated
and revised edition of Project Management for the
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Unofficial Project Manager offers practical, real-
world insights for effective project management
and guides you through the essentials of the
value, people, and project management process:
Scope Plan Engage Track and Adapt Close If you’re
struggling to ensure multiple projects are
finished with high value and on time, this book is
for you. If you manage projects without the
benefit of a team, this book is also for you.
Change the way you think about project
management—project manager may not be your
official title, but with the right strategies, you
can excel in this project economy.
  A Project Manager's Book of Forms Cynthia Snyder
Dionisio,2017-11-21 Essential project management
forms aligned to the PMBOK® Guide—Sixth Edition A
Project Manager's Book of Forms is an essential
companion to the Project Management Institute's A
Guide to the Project Management Body of Knowledge.
Packed with ready-made forms for managing every
stage in any project, this book offers both new
and experienced project managers an invaluable
resource for thorough documentation and repeatable
processes. Endorsed by PMI and aligned with the
PMBOK® Guide, these forms cover all aspects of
initiating, planning, executing, monitoring and
controlling, and closing; each form can be used
as-is directly from the book, or downloaded from
the companion website and tailored to your
project's unique needs. This new third edition has
been updated to align with the newest PMBOK®
Guide, and includes forms for agile, the PMI
Talent Triangle, technical project management,
leadership, strategic and business management, and
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more. The PMBOK® Guide is the primary reference
for project management, and the final authority on
best practices—but implementation can quickly
become complex for new managers on large projects,
or even experienced managers juggling multiple
projects with multiple demands. This book helps
you stay organized and on-track, helping you
ensure thorough documentation throughout the
project life cycle. Adopt PMI-endorsed forms for
documenting every process group Customize each
form to suit each project's specific needs
Organize project data and implement a repeatable
management process Streamline PMBOK® Guide
implementation at any level of project management
experience Instead of wasting time interpreting
and translating the PMBOK® Guide to real-world
application, allow PMI to do the work for you: A
Project Manager's Book of Forms provides the
PMBOK®-aligned forms you need to quickly and
easily implement project management concepts and
practices.
  Project Management for the Unofficial Project
Manager Kory Kogon,2015 No project management
training? No problem! In today's workplace,
employees are routinely expected to coordinate and
manage projects. Yet, chances are, you aren't
formally trained in managing projects-you're an
unofficial project manager. FranklinCovey experts
Kory Kogon, Suzette Blakemore, and James Wood
understand the importance of leadership in project
completion and explain that people are crucial in
the formula for success. Project Management for
the Unofficial Project Manager offers practical,
real-world insights for effective project
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management and guides you through the essentials
of the people and project management process:
Initiate Plan Execute Monitor/Control Close
Unofficial project managers in any arena will
benefit from the accessible, engaging real-life
anecdotes, memorable Project Management Proverbs,
and quick reviews at the end of each chapter. If
you're struggling to keep your projects organized,
this book is for you. If you manage projects
without the benefit of a team, this book is also
for you. Change the way you think about project
management-project manager may not be your
official title or necessarily your dream job, but
with the right strategies, you can excel.
  Choosing Appropriate Project Managers Ralf
Müller,Rodney Turner,2006-12-01 In Choosing
Appropriate Project Managers, the authors set out
to challenge two commonly held – and related –
views found in the project management community:
Project Manager as a tool: The project manager is
simply a facilitator for the project management
process and that implementing the right systems
and procedures are more important than any
individual project managerProject management is
universal: Once an individual has acquired the
skills of project management, that individual can
manage any type of project, regardless of
technology, industry or domain knowledge
  The Project Manager's Partner Michael Greer,2002
This handbook is composed of performance aids to
support each activity a novice project manager
must perform. In addition, it includes an
introduction to project management basics to
provide a context for using the tools, and a
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glossary of terms for reference when using other
project management resources, such as project
management software.
  Project Management ToolBox Russ J.
Martinelli,Dragan Z. Milosevic,2016-02-01 Boost
your performance with improved project management
tactics Project Management ToolBox: Tools and
Techniques for the Practicing Project Manager,
Second Edition offers a succinct explanation of
when, where, and how to use project management
resources to enhance your work. With updated
content that reflects key advances in the project
management field, including planning,
implementation, control, cost, and scheduling,
this revised text offers added material that
covers relevant topics, such as agility, change
management, governance, reporting, and risk
management. This comprehensive resource provides a
contemporary set of tools, explaining each tool's
purpose and intention, development, customization
and variations, and benefits and disadvantages.
Additionally, examples, tips, and milestone checks
guide you through the application of these tools,
helping you practically apply the information you
learn. Effective project management can support a
company in increasing market share, improving the
quality of products, and enhancing customer
service. With so many aspects of project
management changing as the business world
continues to evolve, it is critical that you stay
up to date on the latest topics in this field.
Explore emerging topics within the world of
project management, keeping up to date on the
latest, most relevant subject areas Leverage
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templates, exercises, and PowerPoint presentations
to enhance your project management skills Discuss
tips, reporting, implementation, documentation,
and other essentials of the project management
field Consider how project management fits into
various industries, including technology,
construction, healthcare, and product development
Project Management ToolBox: Tools and Techniques
for the Practicing Project Manager, Second Edition
is an essential resource for experienced project
managers and project management students alike.
  The One-Page Project Manager for IT Projects
Clark A. Campbell,2010-12-17 Clark A. Campbell,
author of a best-selling book on project
management, has written a project management guide
specifically for IT professionals who want to save
time and work more efficiently. The One Page
Project Manager for IT Projects:Communicate and
Manage Any Project With A Single Sheet of Paper
presents you with a winning formula for managing
your complex IT projects using minimal resources.
Coverage of vital topics like working with outside
consultants, ERP project management, and ISO 9000
will be of special interest to IT managers and
CIOs.
  The Project Manager's MBA Dennis J. Cohen,Robert
J. Graham,2001-07-09 Project managers are no
longer judged by the technical success oftheir
projects alone. They're also held accountable for
theircontributions to the company's financial
goals. Yet most projectmanagers don't have the
business knowledge necessary to makeproject-based
decisions that lead to bottom-line success. In
thisbook, Dennis Cohen and Robert Graham, both
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former universityprofessors and experienced
project management consultants, providethe skills
that, until now, could only be gained through a
graduatedegree and years of hands-on experience.
Cohen and Graham walk project managers through
basic businessconcepts such as value creation,
accounting and finance, strategy,and marketing.
They connect these concepts to the decisions
projectmanagers face every day. And they make it
easy to apply theresulting solutions on the job
through a unique business systemscalculator.
Readers can use the online calculator in
conjunctionwith the book to understand how
different project variables affectbusiness
outcomes, to determine the overall impact of
proposedproject changes, and to evaluate the
economic results of manydecisions they make. Cohen
and Graham's principles apply equally to projects
inbusiness, non-profit, and government
organizations. And each one isillustrated through
case studies drawn from a range of
industries,including pharmaceuticals, the
technology sector, even thewinemaking business.
Whether the mandate is to get new products
tomarket, improve the infrastructure, or better
serve customers andclients, this book teaches
project managers how to make day-to-daydecisions
from an upper-management perspective. And it
provides ablueprint for planning and pitching
potential projects thatdemonstrates a higher level
of business savvy.
  Project Manager's Spotlight on Risk Management
Kim Heldman,2010-10-01 Clear-Cut Ways to Manage
Project Risk If you're a typical project manager,



11

you're probably aware of the importance of risk
management but may not have the time or expertise
to develop a full-blown plan. This book is a quick
and practical guide to applying the disciplines of
proven risk management practices without the rigor
of complex processes. Part of the Project
Manager's Spotlight series from Harbor Light
Press, this straightforward book offers solutions
to real-life risk scenarios. Inside, best-selling
author Kim Heldman highlights critical components
of risk management and equips you with tools,
techniques, checklists, and templates you can put
to use immediately. By following a realistic case
study from start to finish, you'll see how a
project manager deals with each concept.
Ultimately, this book will help you anticipate,
prevent, and alleviate major project risks.
Project Manager's Spotlight on Risk Management
teaches you how to Look for and document risk
Anticipate why projects fail Prevent scope and
schedule risks Analyze and prioritize risks
Develop, implement, and monitor risk response
plans And much more!
  Managing Projects in the Real World Melanie
McBride,2014-02-28 Managing Projects in the Real
World provides clear and actionable advice to
project managers for recognizing, anticipating,
and overcoming challenges associated with the
human component of leading others. The mechanics
of project management are rational and
straightforward to learn. The art of project
management is irrational and complex to learn.
Project managers need to develop a repertoire of
soft skills that are typically hard for them,
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since they rose through the ranks to that position
by virtue of superior reasoning skills. But if a
project manager cannot adjudicate the clash of
personalities, finesse the friction between
assigned and preferred roles, steer clear of
hidden hazards, and diplomatically resolve
overlapping assertions of competing authority—that
project manager is in a world of trouble. From the
human perils of project management, nobody is
better qualified to rescue beleaguered project
managers than Melanie McBride—veteran PM and
author of the Intel blog, The Accidental
Profession. She sheds light on those dark, dusty
places that fall between the cracks of theory and
best practice out in the real world where irate
colleagues, unrealistic product launch dates, and
virtual meetings reign supreme and run amok. In
this book you’ll find targeted discussions and
specific techniques to empower you to meet the
challenges that project managers face every day.
The book is structured into project phases to help
any project manager on any kind of project jump
right to the tried and true solution for the
challenge at hand.
  The Rational Project Manager A. Longman,Jim
Mullins,2015-07-10 This comprehensive exploration
of the project management process presents the
tools, steps, and processes of project management
and uncovers the critical thinking -- the why --
vital to project management excellence.
Incorporating Kepner-Tregoe?s renowned and
effective problem-solving and decision-making
processes, the book guides you through the core
activities of project management?planning, solving
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problems, making decisions, and assessing risk. It
positions projects within an organization?s
performance environment, an understanding of which
is essential for effective team performance and
alignment. Offering a combination of overarching
insights into organizational dynamics, as well as
specific processes and practices for effective
management, this is a resource no project leader -
- and no project team member -- should be without.
  The Power of Project Leadership Susanne
Madsen,2015-01-03 In today's 'more for less'
culture, the expectations of project management
and delivery are no longer limited to budgets,
schedules and quality. For projects to make an
impact and have lasting value, the project manager
must be able to strategize, innovate, motivate,
empower and collaborate - in other words, project
managers must learn how to lead. The Power of
Project Leadership helps you transform into an
effective project leader by shifting your
managerial mindset into one of inspiration,
motivation and influence. The book describes what
good project leadership looks like and explains
how to make the transition using concrete tools
and strategies. With underlying theories to help
the reader understand how teams and individuals
are motivated, it ensures that project managers
lead with vision, continuously improve and
innovate, work with intent, empower the team, get
closer to stakeholders, remain authentic and
establish a solid foundation for their projects.
The book has a practical and engaging approach and
draws on over 25 interviews with leading experts
who have made the transition from project managers
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to project leaders. These experts come from a
variety of sectors and companies; including
Expedia, British Gas, Standard Bank, Verizon
Enterprise Solutions, Liquid Planner, and the UK
Government.
  The Everyday Project Manager Jeremy
Nicholls,2020-09-29 The best organizations, and
even the best departments within organizations,
have a roadmap: a clear vision of where they would
like to be and the means by which they will get
there. This roadmap drives the everyday activity
of the company as well as any change it makes both
internally and externally. And it is what drives
projects. In fact, it is arguable that success in
business is almost wholly reliant on an ability to
implement change effectively – whether it is a
computer system that gives you the edge on your
competitor, bringing a new product to market,
adopting new ways of working, or completely
redefining the approach your company takes.
Success and survival in business relies on change
and the way that business implements change is
through projects. Therefore, if you work in the
world of business, sooner or later the chances are
that you will be involved in a project, as a
stakeholder, advisor, sponsor or possibly running
it - as the project manager. In The Everyday
Project Manager, author and project management
expert Jeremy Nicholls shares the key attributes
and skills of successful project management and
describes the practical skills that will enhance
project delivery regardless of your level of
experience. The skills and concepts detailed in
this book can be easily understood and
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implemented. They are everyday (that is,
commonplace) skills, but they are skills and the
concepts that the best project managers use every
day. Each chapter details the concepts, practices,
and tools that readers will use to build their
proficiency in every phase of delivering a project
efficiently and effectively.
  Project Management Susan Hollister,2017-07-10
Would you like to know the best strategies for
managing large projects? Whether you want to (1)
enhance your project management skills, (2) learn
how to effectively lead a project team, or (3)
discover world class strategies for managing large
projects, this book will guide you there. Learn
how to organize and lead your team to success.
Project Management is the process of managing a
temporary but often complex project for a business
or organization to deliver an end result that
will, ultimately, improve the business and the
bottom line. Project managers use a host of
strategies specifically designed to increase
overall performance and solve large problems. The
demand for project managers is increasing steadily
and it is a very valuable skill to have. The
project manager oversees every aspect of a
project, including financial and budgetary issues,
resource acquisition, team management, testing,
scheduling, monitoring, and many other project-
specific issues. The project itself is only a
project because there is a problem that is too
complex for any one person or department in the
organization to handle in its entirety. Therefore,
the responsibility is handed off to a leader who
can utilize a team of people to work together
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toward an optimum solution. Master The Art And
Science Of Project Planning The planning stage is
the most important aspect of any project. As you
will discover, it is the backbone of any project.
When planning, you define a project's parameters,
estimate the need for resources, establish a work
schedule, form a preliminary budget, evaluate
risks, define acceptance testing standards,
establish communication protocols, and much more!
In this book you'll find some of the best
techniques in the industry. Step-by-step
instructions walk you through the process of
making solid plans and starting your project off
on the right foot. If you plan well, it can make a
huge positive impact on the overall success of the
project. This book highlights and defines key
terms and technical concepts, walking you through
the process of producing your own project
management plan. Jump-Start Your Career or
Business If you're just exploring the field or
you're a fairly new project manager, this book can
help you identify and develop your personal
managerial qualities and give you some of the best
project management strategies to integrate into
your work. With a little dedication, you too can
become a skilled, winning project manager. What
will you Learn about Project Management? The best
time management skills and strategies. How to make
a winning plan for success. How to effectively
lead and motivate your team. The top 10 project
management strategies. Important technical terms
highlighted and defined. You will also Discover:
Easy step-by-step instructions for getting through
each of the most important stages of a project.
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Helps for those who are just starting out or are
considering a career in project management. How to
correctly close a project the right way. How to
easily organize yourself and your team for peak
performance. The best qualities and skills of a
successful project manager. Lead your team to
success. Become an amazing project manager: Get
this book now!
  97 Things Every Project Manager Should Know
Barbee Davis,2009-08-13 If the projects you manage
don't go as smoothly as you'd like, 97 Things
Every Project Manager Should Know offers knowledge
that's priceless, gained through years of trial
and error. This illuminating book contains 97
short and extremely practical tips -- whether
you're dealing with software or non-IT projects --
from some of the world's most experienced project
managers and software developers. You'll learn how
these professionals have dealt with everything
from managing teams to handling project
stakeholders to runaway meetings and more. While
this book highlights software projects, its wise
axioms contain project management principles
applicable to projects of all types in any
industry. You can read the book end to end or
browse to find topics that are of particular
relevance to you. 97 Things Every Project Manager
Should Know is both a useful reference and a
source of inspiration. Among the 97 practical
tips: Clever Code Is Hard to Maintain...and
Maintenance Is Everything -- David Wood, Partner,
Zepheira Every Project Manager Is a Contract
Administrator -- Fabio Teixeira de Melo, Planning
Manager, Construtora Norberto Odebrecht Can Earned
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Value and Velocity Coexist on Reports? -- Barbee
Davis, President, Davis Consulting How Do You
Define 'Finished'? -- Brian Sam-Bodden, author,
software architect The Best People to Create the
Estimates Are the Ones Who Do the Work -- Joe
Zenevitch, Senior Project Manager, ThoughtWorks
How to Spot a Good IT Developer -- James Graham,
independent management consultant One Deliverable,
One Person -- Alan Greenblatt, CEO, Sciova
  The Project Manager's Desk Reference James P.
Lewis,2000 The ability to skillfully manage a
project is essential in today's business world,
both for the successes of the projects and for the
project managers themselves - whose successes are
generally recognized and rewarded. Whether you are
currently involved in planning or executing a
project, or just want to prepare yourself for the
next opportunity, The Project Manager's Desk
Reference will provide a template for managing
your next project to its successful conclusion.--
Jacket.
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